
WMRC Monthly Meeting 
October 16, 2017 
Weeks Memorial Library 7pm 
 
Attendance: (8) Ramona Chessman, Dave Chessman, Kim Hanf, Vicki Herzog, Casey McMann, Val Pederson, Shirley 
Smith, Teresa Berry. 
 
The Treasurers report from Sept 18-Oct 16 was read by Vicki Herzog. A motion to accept the report as being read was 
made by Val Pederson, 2nd by Shirley Smith, zero opposed. 
 
The Secretary’s report from the September 18th meeting was read by Casey McMann. A motion to accept the report as 
being read was made by Vicki Herzog, 2nd by Val Pederson, zero opposed. 
 
Old Business: 
The October Sunday Funday entries came to $295. The Club made a profit of $37.40. There were 11 entries, could have 
been because of the Fryeburg Fair and/or Columbus Day. The people that did come had a fun time. 
 
Kim Hanf and Casey McMann reported back on the laptops and printers that they had researched. Members would like 
them to look into a few more models and come back with more information. 
 
New Business: 
The November meeting will be nominations for President, Recording Secretary, and Webmaster. Dave Chessman and 
Shirley Smith positions on the Board of Directors are up next month and those 2 positions will need to be nominated as 
well. At thhe November meeting we will be collecting pet food donations and we will be having a potluck snacks and 
appetizers. 
 
Vicki and Casey brought up discussion for the Horse show committee regarding next years year end awards, there is a 
good sale price on stall guards through Big D’s and they would like to purchase them early to get the price. They are $20 
for 6 or more. Val made a motion to buy 15 stall guards and hold them until next yrs banquet, the motion was 2nd by 
Shirley Smith, zero opposed. 
 
Casey McMann reported that the club banner is 4’x6’ as previously discussed the club would like to have a new banner 
made pending size. Val made a motion to buy the new banner, 2nd by Shirley Smith, zero opposed. 
 
Our next meeting will be November 20th, 2017 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Dave Chessman, 2nd by Teresa Berry, zero opposed. 


